
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ERRATUM 
 

The Department has recently issued a General advert 2(PSP) on the departmental website for various health 
institutions. 

 
The following post has been advertised erroneously, please note the amendment below:  

 

1.Property Care Taker REF NO. ECHEALTH/PTC/BDC/PSP/01/01/2019, Inxuba Yethemba sub district, Michausdal 

Clinic instead of Baroda Clinic. 

  

Closing date for all posts still remains as the 15 February 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


